
From: Rina Iamundo   
Sent: Friday, November 19, 2021 2:16 PM 
To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca> 
Subject: Opposition to Item F.2 Updated Draft Regional Official Plan Reflecting October 21, 2021 Council 
Growth Management Direction 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I am sending this email to express my official opposition and displeasure with Item F.2 regarding the 
growth direction plan that council is tabling.  Passing this plan will remove all of our region’s Provincially 
Identified Agricultural Lands  (whitebelt) all to promote further development and job creation in an 
extremely congested region already!  Growth predictions and targets are already set for 250K pple in the 
area by 2051 and this will burden all support systems in communities, traffic, pollution, healtcare 
etc.  We already have plans to increase the population and jobs!  This item is being pitched as an item to 
assist with those plans, and that is something that is misleading to the public!!  Please stop this from 
passing.  
 
A concerned Old Maple resident,  
Rina Iamundo 
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